MEMORANDUM

August 15, 2005

To: Tami Schultz
Financial Services

From: Mike Rowswell

Cec: Vicki Elliott
Docket File

Re:  Completion of Work Funded by GCPF Project
TR-040294

I attached a memorandum in which Ray Gardner of Commission rail staff confirms that
the work for the subject project was completed. This confirmation is based upon his
personal knowledge. -

Based u OHW’ the project was properly paid.

Mike Rowswell
Senior Railroad Safety Specialist
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MEMORANDUM

August 15, 2005

To: Mike Rowswell
From: Ray Gardner

Subject:  Completion of Work Funded by GCPF Grant
TR-040294

The subject project involved a grant to Operation Lifesaver for fencing at the Hood River
trestle in Underwood. Approximately 350 feet of fencing was to be installed on the east
side of the trestle, and about 400 feet on the west side. I'have visited the site and confirm
that the project was completed.

foy Bt

Ray Gardner



